
THE WEEK OF August 27 

Monday August 27       8:30 a.m. 
  Tom Mizicko ~ Geri Murcko  
Tuesday August 28       8:30 a.m. 
  Rosemary Keaveny ~ Lorraine/John Gee 
Wednesday August 29       8:30 a.m.  
  Barbara Schuetz ~ Phil & Mary Schmidt   
Thursday August 30       8:30 a.m. 
  Gene Panozzo ~ Family 
Friday  August 31       8:30 a.m.  
 Communion Service ~ Rosary  
Saturday September 1       4:30 p.m. 
  Jeanne Roscoe ~ Fran Roscoe  
Sunday           September 2      10:00 a.m.   
  Eddie Manion ~ Family        
    
Today is the 21st Sunday in Ordinary Time.   
Today’s First Reading and the Gospel for this weekend 
run parallel in meaning. Last Sunday’s Gospel began with 
the Jews arguing among themselves because they did not 
understand how Jesus could give his flesh for people to 
eat. This Sunday’s Gospel opens with the disciples mur-
muring among themselves how difficult the sayings of 
Jesus are about eating his flesh and drinking his Blood 
have to do with having life within them. Some disciples 
would return to their previous life and others would re-
main followers of Jesus. Jesus questions the Twelve  
about whether or not they also want to leave. This paral-
lels Joshua’s question in the First Reading to the tribes 
of Israel. Simon Peter’s response corresponds to Joshua’s 
in that it is an affirmation of faith.   
  
Thanks to all those who supported our Second  
Saturday Supper on August 11.  We sold 87 Haluski/
Kiebasa dinners, making a profit of $855.00. Thanks to  
all those who worked, cooked, and baked for this dinner 
too. Proceeds from these second Saturday Suppers go di-
rectly into paying down our mortgage.  Next up: 
Saturday, September 8…Stuffed Cabbage Dinner!  
 
Welcome all visitors who are with us this weekend.  
You are always welcome… and we would love to  
have you join our parish family. You can find on the  
welcome/information table in the gathering space,  
new parishioner packets if would like to join us.  
You can also find a book of our parish organizations  
and who to contact if you would like to join… maybe 
you can offer us something to improve our faith  
community. We all bring different gifts to the church 
and to the altar. It is our call to share those gifts.  
 
The Dillon-Santucci Funeral Home is now open  
for business. For services or preplanning call  
330-856-0918, or go to www.dillon-santucci.com.  
 

 
The Second Diocesan Wedding Anniversary Celebra-
tion for 2018 will be held on Sunday, October 21 at  
2:00 p.m. at the Basicilica of St. John the Baptist in 
Canton. You must pre-register to attend. Call the office 
at 330-394-2461 by September 20.   
 
  
We did not have a winner in our “Pot of Gold” jackpot 
for last weekend (#381). The pot will continue to grow 
until we get a winner who used their $2 weekly ‘Pot of 
Gold’ envelope. The total is now at least $449.00. Join the 
weekly fun by dropping in the collection basket your $2 
specially marked envelope. Envelopes must be received 
by Monday at 10:00 a.m. 
 
 
Diocesan Policy on Sacraments - Second grade and oth-
er students receive their First Reconciliation and First 
Communion; eighth and ninth grade students receive Con-
firmation. In order to prepare to receive these Sacraments, 
students must be enrolled and attend our Religious Educa-
tion Program (TGIF). For second grade students receiving 
Reconciliation and Communion, they must begin attend-
ing Religious Education when they are 5 years old. Con-
firmation candidates also need to be actively enrolled in 
the Religious Education Program from the time of their 
First Communion to receive their Confirmation.  
 
 
Calling all Catechists:  Our Religious Education Pro-
gram is looking for a few dedicated men or women who 
would be willing to teach our parish children on Sunday 
each month for nine sessions. Must be able to be finger-
printed and attend Child Protection class. Please call the 
rectory at 330-394-2461. 
 
 
Coming Sunday, September 23…the 9th Annual Faith 
and Family Festival from 11:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. at the 
West Quad of the Walsh University Campus at Walsh 
College, North Canton, OH. It is a FREE day of fun and 
fulfillment for families, students, and friends. There will 
be an opening Mass, local and nationally-known musical 
acts, activities for kids, young people and families, plus 
vendors and affordable food by Café Augustine. For more 
information go to www.faithfamilyfest.org     
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TWENTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME AUGUST 26, 2018 
 

 
Stewardship       August 26, 2018   

 
Sunday                    $5835.00        176 envelopes  

Assumption             $1035.00         71 envelopes            

     Please mark your envelope with  
 the amount of your contribution.  

 
Can’t be here every weekend?   
Sign up for electronic giving at  
theapostlethomas.com or scan 

the QR Code below. 
 

 

 
The Ladies Guild 
CRAFTERS &  

VENDORS SHOW 
is Saturday, Sept.29 

9:00 am-3:00 pm 

Baptized on August 19, 2018 
 

Ireland Summer Miller 
 daughter of 

Joshua and Heather Miller 
Welcome to our parish family! 

October events for the calendar must be received  
by Monday, September 24. 
 
Bulletin submissions for September and October  
should be sent to the office as soon as possible.  

 

 

The Parish Center will be closed  

from 12 noon on Saturday, August 25  

until Thursday, August 30 at 4:00 p.m. 

 The floors will be stripped and waxed.  

No one will be able to use the hall. 

   
 

  St. Vincent de Paul Society will be 
  serving at the Dining Hall in Warren 
  on Wednesday, August 29 from  
  9:00 am until 2:00 pm. You are  
  welcome to join us at any time. 
  Thank you to all who share their     
  time, talents and treasures. Because 
  of you, we were able to serve 181   

  meals in July. 
 
 
There will be a potluck luncheon on 
Friday, September 14 at 1:00 pm. at 
969 Ridge Rd., Vienna. 

Reminder 

  
 
Presque Isle Trip 
October 24, 2018! 
We will leave from 
St.Thomas at 9:00 am 
and return at 7:00 pm. 
The cost of the trip is 

$30.00. You will receive $25.00 in free play. 
Please call Judy at 330-448-4856 with your 
name, address, birthdate and player’s card 
number. Your payment is due as soon as your 
seat is confirmed. If you cancel your reserva-
tion, we will only return your money if we 
have someone to take your place.  
 
You are not able to reserve a specific seat, but 
we will do our best to accommodate your re-
quest. 


